
Miss Taneisha’s Toddlers Nov. 18th - Nov. 29th 
Time to Give Thanks

Fall is in the air and we have 
much to be grateful for. Our 
classroom is booming with word 
and sentences! The kids are 
recognizing their names and 
becoming very aware of the 
friends around them and the 
changes we see daily

We are continuously working on 
potty training and we are seeing 
so many successes! 

We are also starting to see many 
friends begin to understand their 
words and their bodies more. We 
are able to use ‘Please’ and 
‘Thank you’ when we need help!

-Heroes Wear Masks
-If You Give A Mouse A Cookie 
-Please Is A Good Word To Say 
-Thanks For Thanksgiving
-Eyes, Nose, Fingers and Toes 
-The Nutty Nut Chase 
-The  Mixed Up Chameleon, 
-The World of Eric Carle: Big and 
Small 
-Two at the Zoo: A Counting Book
-There Was An Old Lady Who 
Swallowed a Turkey!
-Big Feelings
-A is for Axolotl

We are counting our calendar 
everyday! 

Our counting songs help us learn 
how to add and subtract  through 

song.

Autumn Leaves are Falling Down  
(sung to London Bridge is Falling Down)  

Autumn leaves are falling down, 
falling down, falling down. 

Autumn leaves are falling down. 
Count them now with me! 

(We then throw leaves up in the 
air and count all the way to 20!)

Many Projects Like:
-Peas in a Pod 

(our friendship project) 
-November is a 

barrel-o-fun
-Thanksgiving placemat 

(a keepsake project)

Science Experiments 
Like:

-Life cycle of a pumpkin
-Why do pinecones open?

-Exploring Acorns 

School is closed on: 
Thursday November 28th 

Friday November 29th 

Classroom Birthdays: 
Milo - 11/10 
Lia - 11/16 

Chiara - 11/24

Please use this when sending in pull-ups!


